
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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June 2023

ZEN

Dates for the Diary:
WC 5TH JUNE 2023 – CHILD SAFETY WEEK

We will be carrying out lots of activities around online and in the community safety. 

THURSDAY 8TH JUNE 2023 – WORLD OCEAN DAY
We will be learning all about recycling and how we can keep our ocean clean for the animals. 

WEDNESDAY 21ST JUNE 2023 – INTERNATIONAL YOGA DAY
We will be holding a yoga class with parents where the children will show you how we carry out yoga 

at nursery. Invite to be sent out via ParentZone closer to the time.

WEDNESDAY 28TH JUNE 2023 – EID 
We will  be having an Eid party where we can dress up in party clothes and taste cultural foods.

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING……. 
The children have been excitedly learning all about the new King’s coronation, we wrote letters to King Charles and posted 
them to London, we are currently awaiting a response. We held a traditional tea party where the children dressed up as royals 
and took part in face painting, dance competitions and making their own decorations. The children built the different London 
structures and learnt about the history of them. 

The Farmers have been learning about managing their feeling through the book ‘My Monster and Me’. We explored emotions, 
techniques to calm ourselves down and how to deal with worries. We made our own gratitude jars where children could draw or 
write how they were feeling and what makes them happy.

The little lambs have been writing letters to the King which linked to our story of the week ‘Postman bear’. We carried out lots of 
writing activities and the children enjoyed posting their letters in the postbox we had made. The story also introduced the 
children to rhyming words which we then linked to our nursery rhyme sessions. 

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING…………
In June we will be focusing on mindfulness, teaching the children about how to stay in the moment through listening circles, 
bubble balloon games and yoga. 


